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School Shoes are often asked about by parents. Our school uniform 
requires black shoes, so please, if you are purchasing new shoes for your 
child, consider the many black sport shoe options which are available. 
School Photos were taken on Thursday by our wonderful school 
photographer Amy-Lee, accompanied by her assistants Nicole, Goldie and 
Joey. Amy-Lee always makes the day fun! The sun was shining, and the 
children were glowing in their school uniforms. Thank you to families for 
your orders and we look forward to you receiving your photos soon. 
 
Tania Hextell 
Principal 
 

Remembrance Day 
Our school leaders hosted our first whole school 
assembly for Term 4 on Thursday which was also 
our Remembrance Day commemoration. Year 6 
were outstanding hosts and led our school 
through the ceremony with confidence and 
respect, carrying out their individual roles 
impeccably. All students demonstrated 
impressive manners and a rich understanding of 
the importance of our service. Congratulations! 
Well done to all merit award recipients from 
Najanuga and Barranguba classes.  
  

Term 4, 2021 
 
Dhananj is the Dhurga 
word for ‘we eat’ 
Every Friday we cook and 
eat together.  
Gold Coin donations for a 
fabulous feast! 

 

November 
Monday 15th 
Book club orders due 
 

Tuesday 16th 
P&C Meeting 4.30pm 
 

Friday 19th / 26th 
Kindergarten 2022 
Transition program 
 

Tuesday 23rd 
Year 6 Transition Day 
at Narooma HS 

December 
Wednesday 1st 
3-6 Bournda Excursion 
Tuesday 14th 
Presentation Night 
Thursday 16th 
Last day for students 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
 

Email: centrtilba- 
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

Website: 
 https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

You can also view this 
newsletter on our Website 
and SchoolStream app.  
 

Kindergarten 2022 Transition 
commenced today, and we 
welcomed Tommy and Byron into 
our school. Today they developed 
an understanding of the 
importance of wearing their 
school uniform to create a sense 
of belonging. They did some 
activities in the classroom with Ms 
Munn and enjoyed being with 
their sisters Lilah and Evie-Jay. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our PBL Focus for this week is: 
We wear our school uniform with pride 

as it gives us a sense of belonging. 
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! 

String tricks, board games 
and drawing were our wet 
weather playtime activities 
this week. The fun we can 
have and create without 

technology! 

Remembrance Day 
Stop and take a moment to think about this. On Thursday, which is the 
11th day of the 11th month, we all need to gather together and pay 
respect to all Australian soldiers that put their lives at risk to make our 
lives as great as they are now. 58,000 Aussie Soldiers were killed in the 
first world war. All of these people deserve to be remembered with 
great respect and admiration. Because of their bravery and courage, we 
have an amazing, safe country to live in.  
 
I know that I will be remembering the sacrifices made by having one 
minute of silence to think of the brave soldiers while proudly wearing a 
poppy. Lots of people wear a red poppy because it is a symbol of both 
remembrance and hope for a peaceful future. The poppy became a 
symbol of remembrance and hope because after the first world war 
ended, they grew on the abandoned battlefields in the fields of 
Flanders.  
 
For lots of people in 2020 and 2021 they have had to stay at home 
during lockdown because of coronavirus. Now, I know it’s not fun having 
to stay at home and not being able to see your friends, but could you 
imagine how scary and worrying it would be to be alive during the first 
and second world wars? It would be so frightening to not know when or if 
you would ever get to see your loved ones that went to war again. 
Compare that to being home with your family and getting to sleep in 
every day! I know which one I would rather!  
 
So, whether you gather with your family and friends or just set an alarm 
and have a minute of silence at work, DO NOT FORGET to commemorate 
all of the amazing soldiers that sacrificed their lives to make our lives as 
great as they are now. We are going through a tough time with COVID 19 
but just remember how lucky we are and how scary it would have been to 
be alive during the first and second world wars. Lest We Forget. 
Stella Toovey 

Remembrance Day 
Let's reflect back to 1914-1918, the harsh years of 
World War One. On the 11th hour of the 11th day of 
the 11th month 1918 many world leaders peacefully 
came together and officially announced that World 
War One was over and announced Armistice Day or 
what we now call it Remembrance Day. The day to 
acknowledge all the 58,000 Australian soldiers that 
died in the war. 
 
Red poppies, red poppies are the national symbol for 
Remembrance Day. Why do you ask? Because a guy 
named John McCrae fought hard in World War One. 
After the war in Belgium ended, John McCrae went to 
a battlefield that he fought in earlier in the war. Once 
he got to the battlefield the first thing he noticed were 
the stunning Red poppies.  
 
We must remember the importance of Remembrance 
Day. Remembrance Day is very important because we 
must remember all the 58,000 Aussie soldiers who 
died in the war and the 416,000 Australian people 
that went to war. We must be forever grateful that the 
war is over, and we can live in peace once again.  
Lest We Forget.   
Chelsea King 

 

Kitchen Garden fun 
this week. Sausage 
rolls in the making! 

 
We wrote some 

outstanding 
persuasive and 

informative pieces 
this week on the 

importance of 
Remembrance Day. 
Please see our work 

on display in the 
office. 



 

 
  

Year One did 
their spelling 
in the scoopy 
seats this 
week.  

So proud of these two 
clever cookies- 
persistence, perseverance 
and stamina- and now look 
what they can read! 

Eating together 
at fruit break. 
Such delicious, 
tasty and healthy 
lunch boxes! 

Kinder transition 
started this week- we 
happily welcomed 
our 2022  kinder 
children. Photos next 
week.  

Kindergarten 
wrote and 
then shared 
their recounts 
on Monday.  



 

 

 

P & C News  
 
Next meeting is on Tuesday, 16th November at 
4.30pm.  
Everyone welcome as social distancing and adhering 
to COVID 19 guidelines will be in place. 
It would be lovely to see some new parents to support 
our industrious P & C.  
 
Tea and coffee will be available.  

Uniforms – We have plenty of stock 
available.  Please submit your order 
via the schoolstream app under 
Uniform Order Form or you can 
contact the office.  
 
POP payments -for all excursions and 
voluntary school contributions via the 
website on the Make a Payment tab.  
Or via the school stream app under 
Make a Payment. 
 
Student Insurance and P&C 
Membership fees can be made via 
EFT to the P&C via the Uniform 
Order Form on the school stream 
app. 
 
Thank you to all parents for 
returning notes promptly – makes 
life so much easier to arrange 
transport, excursions and events.  
 
All absences require a note or email 
as explanation. You can enter any 
Variation of Routine, Absence or 
Change of Details via the school 
stream app – its easy ! 
 
Head Lice – Please check your  
child / children’s head daily. 
 
Please ensure your child’s hat is at 
school.  No hat – no play in the sun.  
 
All clothing should be labelled 
clearly with child’s name as we have 
many items in lost property at the 
moment and there are no names on 
them.  
 
 

 
The Scholastic Book Club is available online for all 
students at Central Tilba Public School.  
Issue 7 (2021) catalogue has now been distributed. 
Please remember: all orders need to be placed 
online before Monday, 15th November 2021. 
Please note orders can no longer be accepted at 
the school.  
It is easy to order. The Book Club LOOP platform for 
parents allows you to pay by card. When your child’s 
order is submitted, it will be processed and packaged 
and then delivered to the school for distribution. 
You can place your child’s order at 
scholastic.com.au/LOOP or using the LOOP app, 
which can be downloaded from the App Store or 
Google Play. 
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